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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Harley & Cristian 

 

Class 2 

Nicholas & Tilly 

 

Class 3 

Joshua & Chloe 

 

Class 4 

Bradley & Success 

 

Class 5 

Mohammad & Noah 

 

Class 6 

Jenny & Chloe 
 

 

Nursery 

Antonia & Nela 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 19th April 2024 

Last Thursday Classes 3 & 4 visited St Matthew’s Church as part of their RE 
learning about places of worship. We have received a fantastic email praising the 
children for their behaviour and keenness to learn—well done Year 1! 
On Tuesday parents of older nursery children and Year 2 will have received their 
school place details ready for September. If your application was late (after 15th 
January) you will be notified during the next few weeks about your child’s place. If 
you have not applied and your child is due to start school (Reception) or move to 
Year 3 then you can still apply.  If you are unsure what to do then please ask in 
the office.  
On Thursday Reception enjoyed a ‘Safari’ day which included a picnic lunch on the 
field. Staff were keen to give the children a special experience  as they were not 
able to go to the safari park. 
Parent meetings (school) have started this week and continue next 
week. It is not too late to return your slip to arrange a suitable time. 
We are keen to catch up with every parent to celebrate your child's 
progress and share their next steps.  

Parking 
We have 

had 
complaints 

this week about blocking 
driveways and parking 

on the yellow zigzag lines 
at the entrances to our 
site. It is illegal to park 
on yellow zigzag lines 
and can result in a fine 
of up to £70 . The lines 

are there to keep 
everyone safe. Please 

park considerately and 
do not block the 
driveways of our 

neighbours.  

possible.   

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
help others feel part of 

the group 

Next week’s word…. 
 

beneath 

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.90% 
Class 1— 92.86% 
Class 2— 91.74% 
Class 3— 94.74% 
Class 4— 95.77% 
Class 5— 95.17% 
Class 6— 93.87% 
 

Lates = 16 

Lost Learning = 1 hour 

22 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Cost of living support 
There is information on our ‘Help & Support’ page 

(‘Parent’ tab) on the website about the cost of living. 
There is also a flyer available from the office, Mrs 

Campbell & Mrs Butler with lots of helpful weblinks 
and QR codes. On the same page you can also find 

information about help with 
housing, fuel costs and 

landlords.  

black shorts, trainers / plimsolls 

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   £2 per day 
More information from 

the office. Please come to 
the main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

Dates for the Summer term 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May  break up for half term 
 

Monday 3rd June  back to school & nursery 
Friday 19th July  end of term 

Older children 
We have had issues with older siblings on 

the school site after school, this week 
resulting in damage to school property and 
safety issues. If the issues continue then we 
will write to inform parents of the children 

involved that their older child(ren) will not be allowed 
on the school site.  

Please can we remind parents that older and 

younger siblings should wait with parents 

before and after school.  


